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Ethical Advisory Committee

EAC12-M1
Minutes of the meeting of the Ethical Advisory Committee held on Tuesday 7 February 2012.

Members:
Dr S Mastana (Chair), M Alonso(ab), Dr C Butler, A Chandra, Mr S Coney (ab), Dr A El-Hamalawi, Rev K Elliott (ab), T Ellis (ab), V Haines, C Moore (ab), Dr G Ragsdell, Dr S Shirreffs (ab) 
In attendance:
Mrs Z Stockdale (Secretary)
Apologies:
M Alonso, T Ellis, C Moore.
12/01  
Minutes

The Minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 10 November 2011 (EAC11–M3) were confirmed as a true record. 
12/02  
Matters Arising from the Minutes

02.1
Electronic Research Guidance Paper
The Committee noted that the Electronic Research Guidance Paper had now been added to the Ethical Advisory Committee website.  The Paper had also been sent to the Association of Research Ethics Committees for their information.

02.2
Vaccination Guidance
The Committee noted that the Health and Safety Office was currently updating its website, and when this was completed, a link to the Vaccination Guidance would be added to the Ethical Advisory Committee website.
02.3
Loughborough University Ethics Framework
The Secretary reported that the Ethics Framework had been adopted by the University, and that a Chair for the overarching Loughborough University Ethics Committee was currently being sought.  The Secretary also reported that she had received confirmation from many members to sit on the EAC Working Group, and would be establishing this group in the near future.








Action: Secretary

02.4
Psychology Modules Form
The Committee noted that the issue of students being penalised for not attending research studies within Psychology modules had been referred to the Teaching and Learning Committee for their information and response.
02.5
Age Range on Checklist
The Committee noted that the Secretary had added this item to the agenda for the Working Group to discuss.
02.6
Altering Data Storage on Checklist
The Committee noted that an Ethical Clearance Checklist with the Data Storage revision had now been added to the EAC website.

12/03  
Action Between Meetings

The Committee noted that no research proposals were approved by Chair’s action since the last meeting, and outwith the Sub-Committee meetings.
12/04
Review of Ethical Clearance Checklists
The Committee received a report from the Secretary regarding the review of Ethical Clearance Checklists lodged with Heads of School/Department between August 2010 and July 2011.  It was noted that the Department of Geography had not yet responded to the Secretary’s request, and so a further revised version may be provided in the future.  It was also noted that, if using Checklists for final year dissertations, this could lead to a large administrative burden to log each Checklist.  It was agreed that a count of each project linked to each module tutor would be sufficient for Checklist Audits in the future.
Action: Secretary
12/05
Applications for Ethical Clearance

The Committee considered sixteen Research Proposals and two Generic Proposals for ethical clearance.
11/06
Any Other Business

AREC Seminars
The Secretary reported that there were three upcoming AREC seminars, to which members were invited to attend.
Whistleblowing Link

The Committee noted that the link from the Whistleblowing site to the COO does not currently work.  The Secretary is to look into this issue.









Action: Secretary

Website Alterations

The Secretary reported that the EAC website had been altered so that Agendas and Minutes were up to date, as was the list of Generic Protocols.  Also, the Secretary’s address details had been updated.
11/07
Dates of Meetings in 2011-12

Thursday 19 April 2012, 10am
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